
This Week’s Activities

SH lunch off campus.  Reminder to students in grades 10-12 that you must have the official permission 
slip from your parent signed and returned to the office before you can leavethe school on Thursdays and 
Fridays each week.  For those of you who live in town, there is also a permission slip that needs to be signed 
and returned for you to go home for lunch each day.  Also, keep in mind that your permission can be revoked 
by the school at any time if you don’t behave yourself while off campus!

Vending Machines in the Commons:  We are going to try some different products in the soda 
machines this year. Almost 3/4 of the sodas will be in cans and sold for $1.00. We made this change for several 
reasons:  (1) cans can be sold for a lower price; (2) they are more environmentally friendly; and (3) we can 
offer a greater variety of flavors. The down side is that cans cannot be resealed once they are opened so things 
could get messy if we are not careful. As long as spillage is not an issue, we will continue to sell cans. If we do 
not clean up our messes, we will have to go back to the higher-priced plastic bottles. There are some products 
in the Coke machine that are still in bottles because those particular items are not offered in cans. Finally, 
PLEASE use the recycling bins throughout the school when discarding your cans. Thanks. 
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• JH, JV & V VB @ Floodwood; bus leaves @ 4:10

Friday
• FB @ Kellhier; bus leaves @ 2:30; dismiss students 

@ 2:15


